
VALENTINE’S DAY CELEBRATIONS 

FEBRUARY 25, 2022 – WRITE UP BY CONRAD & WILMA DE SOUZA 

TEGSA’S Valentine’s Day celebration held on February 25th was limited to 50 people, in keeping 

with Covid 19 protocol.  The limited number of committee members’ ensured  its members 

experienced an enjoyable evening, with great music, prompt meal service and a game that had 

adjacent tables interacting with each other (thanks Maria Extross). 

DJ Nasim set the romantic mood by rolling out endless tunes catering to the line dancers and 

couples.  Everyone dressed in vibrant Valentine colours.  The dance floor was constantly 

occupied throughout the night.   

Joachim Menezes, President welcomed all attendees, apologizing for the restriction in numbers 

and looked forward to the easing of Covid 19 protocols.  Austin Pinto, past President, led the 

Grace before Meals.   

Mary’s Signature Kitchen dished out a delicious dinner (Jeera Pulao, Chicken Nilgiri, Tandoori 

Chicken, Salad, Gulab Jamun), fueling us with energy for the remainder of the evening.  The 

music continued until it was time for Bingo.  Cash prizes were contested by all Bingo players.  

The evening ended on time following an entertaining, fun-filled event. 

Good teamwork divides the tasks and multiplies the success! 

 


